Dear Parents,

This “Tyrosinemia Pal” notebook has been developed to aid you and your family in the management of tyrosinemia.

The notebook is divided into sections to help keep papers, appointments, and other information organized.  Each section begins with a short introduction that describes its purpose and suggests information that could be added.  Most sections include information about tyrosinemia, to help you, your family and friends learn more about tyrosinemia and its management. Many families find it helpful to take their Tyrosinemia Pal to medical appointments.  That way, all necessary information is in one place.

We encourage you to rearrange the notebook to best suit your needs.  You can create sections of your own to personalize the notebook.  The material in this notebook is also available on-line at: http://depts.washington.edu/tyros.

If you have questions about or suggestions for the Tyrosinemia Pal, please contact us: (telephone: 206-543-3370 or email: tyros@u.washington.edu).  We hope that you will find this notebook helpful.
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